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Highlights of the Regional Board Meeting – June 11, 2020  
 
2019 Climate Action GHG Emissions Report 
 

The Regional Board has received the 2019 Climate 
Action Revenue Incentive Program report.  During 
the past year a number of efforts were undertaken to 
help reduce energy consumption and greenhouse 
gas (GHG) emissions.  The report also outlines 
initiatives planned for 2020 to further reduce the 
organizations’ carbon footprint. View the full report at 
rdco.com/climateaction.  The RDCO is a signatory of 
the BC Climate Action Charter and is eligible to apply 
for a carbon tax grant under the provincial program. 

 
SIR Revenue Anticipation Borrowing 
 

The Regional Board has approved a resolution 
supporting a new revenue borrowing mechanism for 
the Sterile Insect Release (SIR) program.  If 
approved by the regional districts that make up the 
SIR program, the organization would be able to 
borrow funds to cover its financial needs from March 
through August when the bulk of operating expenses 
occur until the program receives tax revenues in early 
August each fiscal year. 

 
Regional Board Meetings  
 

Regional District office – 1450 KLO Road, Kelowna 
(Woodhaven Boardroom).  
  

 Monday, June 22 – 7:00 pm 
 Thursday, July 9 – following 8:30 am 

Governance and Services Committee 

 
Audio of the Regional Board meeting at: 
 

rdco.com/media/286783/Audio_20_06_11brd.mp3 
 

 

 

The Board Reports 
Regional District of Central Okanagan 

1450 KLO Rd., Kelowna, BC, V1W 3Z4 
Phone: (250) 763-4918  

rdco.com 
facebook.com/regionaldistrict 

cordemergency.ca  
info@rdco.com 

https://pub-rdco.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=2769
http://www.rdco.com/climateaction
https://pub-rdco.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=2768
http://www.regionaldistrict.com/your-government/regional-board/meeting-dates.aspx
https://www.regionaldistrict.com/media/286783/Audio_20_06_11brd.mp3
http://www.rdco.com/
http://www.facebook.com/regionaldistrict
http://www.cordemergency.ca/
mailto:info@rdco.com


 

 
The Board Report is published monthly after each regular meeting of the Board of the Regional District of Central Okanagan. 

The Regional Board meets twice a month in regular session in the Woodhaven Boardroom at the Regional District office, 1450 KLO Road.  
The public is welcome to attend. 

 

For copies of this publication or more information contact  Bruce Smith, Communications and Intergovernmental Affairs  
  250-469-6339 

 

 
 

 

 

 


